
Site Notice – Proposed Footpath Diversion and Upgrade 
 

Hertfordshire Scouts have applied to Hertsmere Borough Council for the diversion of 

the public footpath which crosses land used by the Scouts for camping at night, and 

through land used for recreational activities. 

The proposal comprises: 

a. The diversion of Footpath Shenley 3 from its current line, crossing the land 

used by the Scouts, to a line approximately parallel with Well End Road (shown 

B to C on the Plan), and 

b. The upgrade, widening and extension of the diverted route to become a 

bridleway and to enable the public to join the route from the entrance to the 

Scouts rather than from the current point on Well End Road that has no footway. 

(This is shown from D to C on the Plan.) 

If you have any comments to make on these changes to the public path network 

please contact the applicant's representative by 29 February 2016.  All comments will 

be reported to the Hertsmere Borough Council before the Council takes a decision.  

Please send any comments to: 

Dr P D Wadey, 12 Home Close, Corsham, Wiltshire SN13 0BE  

or email phil.wadey@btinternet.com  

Dated: 18 January 2016 

mailto:phil.wadey@btinternet.com

